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May 26, 1952

Dear Laura Gilpin:

We have carefully gone through all of 
your Indian material. I am very sorry that we 
did not have it sooner, because some of your 
Navajo Fair material is much better than the 
material we finally selected for a feature on the 
Navajo Fair and which has been in the hands of 
the printers for about four months.

Of the group of material that you have 
sent us, we would like to hold the transparency 
of the Navajo Lady in the covered wagon and also 
the Navajo girl displaying a prize winning old-time 
dress at the Navajo fair.

We will probably not have occasion to use 
these until next spring, but would like to hold them 
in our file to have them on hand. Should you need 
them at any time, wire me collect and we shall 
send them along to you right away.

Your material is grand - I will be very 
proud when we have you as a regular contributor to 
our publication.

Sincerely,

Enel. 19 slides

WntOND CHRLSON <%%*.


